
 

 

 

Restart Education  

at SERC 

 Develop new skills and support  

your child’s learning 

South Eastern Regional College (SERC) would like to help you  

 seek a fresh start in education. Now that the children are back  

to school, it is time to consider your own education. 

Whether you want to retrain, change careers  

or simply help your children to learn, we are  

able to help you regardless of your  

circumstances or educational background.  

Our FREE Restart Programme could be the 

perfect  option for you. 

As you build your skills in literacy, numeracy and  

science, you will develop the confidence to allow  

you to support your child as they learn at school. 

For more information contact us: 

T

: 

0345 600 7555 

E community@serc.ac.uk 

www.serc.ac.uk 
 

We understand how daunting it can be to 

come back to education, but we can help 

you take that first step.  

 

Information Day 

m Day  

   Drop into our Campus to find out more 

SERC Ballynahinch 

Campus 

Thursday 17th May 10am-7pm 

*Refreshments provided* 

Ballynahinch | Church Street 

Co. Down | BT24 8LP 

 

 

  

  

 


